BID NOTICE

The Carroll County Board of Education is soliciting bids on two (2) new 2019 78-passenger Type C school buses as per attached bid specifications.
The buses must meet all of Carroll County, State of Tennessee and Federal Government specifications.  All specifications must be listed on the bid.  Incomplete bids will not be accepted.

Bids will be opened on Thursday, March 1, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at the Carroll County Bus Shop located at 409 High Street in Huntingdon, Tennessee. Prior to bid opening, bids may be delivered or mailed to:


John McAdams, Director of Schools



Carroll County Board of Education



14155 Paris Street



P. O. Box 799



Huntingdon, TN  38344

The Carroll County Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

Please refer questions regarding this bid notice to John McAdams at (731) 986-4482 or jmcadams@carrollschools.com.
